[image: image1.jpg]PLEASE READ CAREFULLY! Delays in approving artwork <an result in delays with yout
\/O"tex order. Please check artwork thoroughly, cnce gatments have been printed any
4 gisctepancies cannot be rectified. Please inform us of any specific Pantone calours
you require. If not wez will eolour mateh to ariginal artwark ar usez stock inks. Thanks

Design Approval. Please Tick, Sign & Date

cl=thing company It

Customer H The Ellis School

Job Title 8 The Ellis School

Contact N Contact Name

Will also fit
oh bags

Print Colours:
[|=Light Brown

If Proof is acceptable reply by: Fax: 01996 ¢ / : .com / Post: Units 2 & 3, Grange Lh Ind Est, Carwood Rd, Barnsley, S71 5AS




[image: image2][image: image3.jpg]GAGES
SILVER
2015/A©



[image: image4][image: image5][image: image6.jpg]WE ARE

MACMILLAN.

CANCER SUPPORT



[image: image7.jpg]


[image: image8.png]Bronze)

EcoSchools
Bronze Award



[image: image10.png]Healthy Schools




[image: image9.png]



Dear Parent/Guardian,

Mad Hatters Tea Party 29th September 2017

Join us and don’t be late for this very important date! 
You are cordially invited down the rabbit hole to our very own Mad Hatters Tea Party at 9:20 -10:30 on Friday 29th September. Follow the white rabbit into the hall and treat yourselves to delicious tea and cake. There will also be a cake raffle and some of ‘The Seamonsters’ merchandise to be won. 

All donations will go towards both Macmillan Cancer Support and The Ellis. With the money we raise, we aim to purchase some new exciting books to enrich our curriculum. 
We will be busy in school with all of the preparations and baking, however, we would love it if you could kindly donate any cakes, buns or baking. 

We are asking staff and children to dress up for the day and donate a contribution of £1. Our mini mad hatters can dress up fit for a tea party, whether that will be as Alice herself, rabbits, Mad Hatters, Cheshire cats, or The Queen of Hearts. 

Before the coffee morning, we are encouraging a ‘Drop Everything and Read’ session (8:55-9:15) where you can come and share a book in class with your mini hatters. 

Go and grab yourself a bargain at our book shop, which will be open from 3:20pm in the library. 
The fun doesn’t end there… We have organised for a storyteller to come into school on the same day. She will be inspiring our wonderful children by sharing and creating stories in classes throughout the day. We will upload photos to our class Twitter pages and the school Facebook page.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss A Saunders 

(Year 5 Teacher and Support English Lead)
                         Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding
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